
 

12 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

As we approach the end of your young person's time at Carrington, we would like to ask that 
if they have any remaining lunch money on their ParentPay account, they try and use it 
up before their final day at school; this will help to avoid any small balances being left 
unused after they leave. 
 

If you have any questions or require assistance with ParentPay, please don't hesitate to 
contact the school office and they will direct your call. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 


